&
500 DEXTER AVENUE

Montgomery, Alabama

August 27, 1936,

Dear Mr. Valker:

On my visit to your office Tuesday I was very sorry to
learn of your illmess. I trust that the difficulty is not
serious and that you will soon be back in the harness. I

hope to be in Athens again in the not distant future when 1

may again pay my respects.
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